
Good Evening, 

This message is being sent to all 23 000 Anglophone West School District families who are registered for 
communications and associated with our 69 schools.  Below you will find a link to a memo from Dominic 
Cardy, the Minister of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD).  This memo describes new 
restrictions regarding travel outside of Canada with respect to attendance at school.  If you have any 
questions, I encourage you to contact EECD at 453-3678.  Absences that fit under this new category 
should be reported to your school administration or homeroom teacher.  Thank you. 

David McTimoney 

Superintendent 
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